
 SAN MARCOS IN MINISTRY 
November 24, 2019 

For all church activities, please refer to the full San Marcos calendar 
at sanmarcoschurch.cl/events/        

 

GROWTH TRACK - If you would like to know more about San Marcos 
or would like to become a member, Growth Track is today 
immediately after the service from 11:00 am - 12:00 pm.   
 
HOUSE OF HOPE:  A Call to Prayer and Giving  
Greetings to all of San Marcos, 
 In today’s times many of us are blessed and many are not. 
One of San Marcos’ ministries is Casa Esperanza.  
 I am really sad to report that Casa Esperanza’s financial needs 
are not being met right now.  I am asking you to please pray for the 
continued life of the house and for their ministry to the children in the 
neighborhood of La Pintana.  
 It is because of this Urgency of Prayer that we are changing 
the Special offering to next Sunday, December 1st.  
  We are also requesting a donation of Meat, Chicken or Fish. 
So you can donate financially or give both. 
 If you would like to become a monthly sponsor, here is the 
banking information: 
ONG Vision Por Chile 
Banco del Estado 
Rut 65.033.166-4 
Cuenta Corriente 7376588 
Email: casaesperanza.vpc@gmail.com 
https://casaesperanzachile.com/donaciones/ 
 
USA donation: 
https://visionforchildren.net/how-can-i-give/ 
Thank you, San Marcos, for your prayers and your continued support 
in helping the young ladies of Casa Esperanza make a difference 
today.  
 
In Christ, 
Dawn Baron-King 
dawnbking02@gmail.com or +569-5729-9617 
 

 
 
Invitation to see movie "UNPLANNED" in English & Spanish 
Date: Saturday, December 7 at 5:00 p.m. 
Place: IV Centenario 507, Iglesia Cristo Mi Pastor 
Admission: Ages 13 to adult 
Sponsor: Fundación Apoyo Para El Embarazo 
Topic: True story of love, hope and redemption about a woman who 
worked in an abortion center until she saw something that made her an 
ardent counselor. 
 
SAN MARCOS ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CAROL SING-A-LONG will be 
happening Sunday, December 8th, from 5-7PM at the Adema House 
(Camino El Tucúquere 4061, Lo Barnechea). Bring finger food and drinks to 
share, a blanket and/or chair to sit on, and enjoy singing Christmas songs 
together! 
 
SAN MARCOS VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Save the Dates for ROAR 2020 
February 3-7, 2020 (English Program) 
February 8, 2020 (Spanish Highlights Program) 
Targeted ages: 3 - 12 years 
Middle School and High School age can be helpers 
Adult Volunteers needed to help lead the activities as well as pre-
organization/decorations. For further details email 
vbs.sanmarcos@gmail.com 

Make San Marcos VBS ROAR 2020  
your “mane” event during your summer vacation! 

 
TO KNOW MORE ABOUT: 

 Youth Activities: email Nate Pugh at sanmarcosyouth@gmail.com  
BLAST: 3rd-5th Grade, FNO - 5th to 8th Grade, SNL - 9th to 12th Grade  

 Young Adults: email Sarah sarah.b.harris@hotmail.com or  
        Daniel danielesteban.iglesiasperez@gmail.com 

 Men’s Bible Study: email Pastor Sam Mateer at smateer@mtwsa.org 

 Women’s Ministry: email Sonja McFarlane at sonjam402@gmail.com  
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